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The Men’s Club extends a warm thank you to our honorees for all that they have accomplished and to their 
dedication to our GHC community.  Each one is unique in their attributes and leadership.  
  
We would like to acknowledge:  
 
Sheila Greenwald for her diligence and perseverance as the Chair of the Caring Community Committee. 
Since its inception in 2012, Sheila has been instrumental in guiding this committee with sensitivity, caring 
and understanding. Always the educator, Sheila found a way to infuse literacy and empathy into our schools 
by having the ECC and RS make cards for those who are healing.  With Rabbi Stein’s support and 
partnership, under their tutelage, the Caring Community has expanded exponentially with volunteers making 
weekly calls reaching out to those in need, bringing soup and challah to those in bereavement, sending cards 
and acknowledging new babies with a goody bag filled with a handmade knit hat, wipes, and Sammy 
Spider's First Book of Jewish Holidays. Sheila has not limited her commitment to GHC to just the Caring 
Community, she continues to be an active member of the Membership, Fundraising and Kiddush 
committees. Thank you, Sheila, for always being on hand to help our members in times of need as well as 
times of joyous celebration.  
 
Shara Sheinberg has been a dedicated member of the GHC community since 2012. As a busy wife, mother, 
educator and business woman, Shara did not shy away from taking an active role when GHC came calling. 
Shara readily accepted a position on the Board of Trustees. She chaired the SATO Committee bringing the 
plight of the homeless to our children, demonstrating that even at a Purim Carnival, you can be sensitive to 
the needs of others by decorating the lunch bags that were used to feed the less fortunate. She engaged our 
RS in supporting our Turkey Drop and reached out to other communities in need and offered SATO support. 
An advocate for education she served as President of the Religious School board, prior to accepting her 
current role as Vice President of Education. In this role, she has successfully navigated the numerous 
challenges of the Early Childhood Center (ECC) and Religious School and for this we are so very grateful. 
  
Miriam Tepper and Adam Bass are our emerging leaders. They joined GHC only three years ago and became 
active members of the community by accepting the position of Social Action Tikun Olam (SATO) 
Committee Chairs. In this role, they continued many of the SATO projects that had been instituted over the 
years, such as, the Sock and Underwear Drive, Midnight Run, and the Turkey Drop. Keenly aware of the 
needs of individuals as well the needs of our society as a whole, they added support for the Asylum Seekers 
and Social Justice projects to their portfolio. Miriam and Adam collaborated with Sisterhood and the Green 
Team to collect Passover food for Jewish Community Council of Washington Heights and to clean up green 
spaces in our community.  Boston’s loss is GHC’s gain, as we welcome Miriam and Adam into our 
synagogue community. 
  
GHC has been enhanced by the dedication of these exceptional members.  May they and their committees 
continue the sometimes difficult work of maintaining a vibrant synagogue. 


